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27/10/2021  20:14:402021/5225/T COMMNT Judy Geller These trees should not be allowed to be felled unless absolutely necessary and then replaced by other ones. 

Camden Council has a responsibility for stewarding the environment and mitigating the impact of climate 

change and should note that they are in important part of the character of the conservation area 

Trees have an important part in the well-being and health of the people in the surrounding areas including 

those who walk there. 

Also removal of the trees could cause heave or landslip.
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